## Living With Beauty

## Handwoven Textiles for the Home

## Submitted by: Beverly Weaver and Susan Bowman

The anticipation and excitement continues for PPWG's upcoming juried exhibit titled Living with Beauty:

Handwoven Textiles for the Home. As the postmark deadline came and went, it became apparent that we were getting a fabulous response from entrants. Not only were there a large number of entries, but several entrants sent very positive email on the concept of having a juried exhibit dedicated to handwovens for the home.

To date, 167 entries from 88 entrants have been received, from across the U.S. and from Canada and Australia. The budget assumed 150 entries, so it's in excellent shape!

There is still a lot of work to be done, but it's important at this stage to say a "big thank-you and

congratulations" to PPWG's membership. You supported hosting

a juried exhibit, attended fund raisers, shared your time and expertise and entered your handwovens.

So, what's next? We will be working with the curator at the Business of Art Center in Manitou Springs to

> determine the number and type of entries that can be accepted given the size of the gallery.

Stay tuned for more updates from Beverly and Susan.



